
TESD Winter Learning Selection
TESD families will have the opportunity to switch their current learning selection between 
October 28 and November 6. Any new selections will be effective December 1 through 
January 22, 2021. Families may choose between the current instructional formats of 
hybrid instruction (blended in-person and virtual) or all-virtual instruction.

For more information on TESD reopening, visit the T/E School District website at 
www.tesd.net/reopening.

If your child currently participates in hybrid learning and you would like 
to continue with the hybrid learning option through January 22, 2021, 
there is no need to take any action.

Current Hybrid Learning Students - Remain Hybrid

If your child currently participates in 100% virtual learning and you 
would like to continue with the 100% virtual learning option through 
January 22, 2021, there is no need to take any action. 

Current 100% Virtual Learning Students -  Remain Virtual

FAQs

If your child currently participates in hybrid learning and you would like 
to switch to the 100% virtual learning option through January 22, 2021, 
please change your child's learning selection in PowerSchool by 
November 6.

Current Hybrid Learning Students - Switch to Virtual

If your child currently participates in 100% virtual learning and you 
would like to switch to the hybrid learning option through January 
22, 2021, please change your child's learning selection in 
PowerSchool by November 6.

Current 100% Virtual Learning Students -  Switch to Hybrid

My child is currently in hybrid learning and we would like to remain in hybrid 
learning, but I now need bus transportation. Is it possible to start bus 
transportation on December 1?

Can I change my selection after November 6?

Will students in hybrid learning still attend school in-person two days per week?

When will students be able to return to in-person instruction �ve days a week?

Yes. If you need bus transportation and did not select it on the original selection 
form in August, please select the option for bus transportation in PowerSchool 
between October 28 and November 6.

At this time, students who are participating in hybrid learning will continue 
attending school for in-person instruction twice a week by alphabetical cohort. 
In-school capacity and in-school rotation may be adjusted due to changes in 
pandemic conditions, guidance on social distancing, gathering size limitations, 
and number of families that opt to participate in hybrid, in-person instruction. 

The District is following state and local guidance for schools which includes 
social distancing of six feet wherever possible. In order to adhere to this guidance, 
schools need to operate at a reduced capacity when students are in the building. 

As with the last learning selection in August, we ask that all winter learning 
selections be maintained through January 22, 2021. Consideration for changes 
will be made on an individual, case-by-case basis for pandemic-related reasons.

Yes. Families will have additional opportunities to change their learning selections 
later in the school year. 

Will I be able to change my child's learning selection after January 22?

Will the 100% virtual learning option be available through the end of the 2020-
2021 school year?

Yes. TESD will continue to provide the 100% virtual learning option through the 
end of the 2020-2021 school year.
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